Tel: 01543 490354

School Lane, Hill Ridware, Rugeley WS15 3QN



Greywood Multi-Schools Trust

Headteacher Mrs V Barnes

Website: www.henrychadwick.staffs.sch.uk E-mail: office@henrychadwick.greywoodmst.co.uk

6th January 2023

Dear Mums, Dads and Carers,

Y6 SATS Booster Sessions

Beginning next week (Tuesday 10^{th} January), we will be running SATS booster sessions every week until the week commencing 8^{th} May. We would encourage your child to attend these sessions. They will provide opportunity to re-visit misconceptions from lessons whilst further allowing children to become more familiar with the format of the tests; alleviating potential worry about these assessments.

The sessions will run as follows:

Tuesday 8-8.30am: Maths with Mrs Barnes and Miss Freeman

Wednesday 3.15-4.00pm: Reading with Miss Freeman

Friday 3.15-4.00pm: Grammar with Miss Freeman.

There may be some occasions when sessions interchange during the week, dependent on staffing.

If you have ordered the revision guides, please ask your child to bring them along to all the sessions. We will be using these guides alongside other materials to support the children.

Thank you for your continued support,

Miss Freeman and Mrs Barnes

Every day counts..... Every minute matters....